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Two Adults found Deceased at Roscoe Residence

On lanuary 1, 2025 at approximately 10:30a.m., Roscoe Police Department Officers responded to the 10,000
block of Harrison Court, Roscoe after a family member located two individuals at the residence deceased.
Upon officers arrival, it was confirmed that two adult individuals were found deceased.

Preliminary investigation suggests that the incident was isolated and domestic related, invalving the
individuals at the residence, and there is no ongoing threat to the community.

At the request of Roscoe Police Department, Winnebago County Sheriff’s Office Detectives are actively
conducting an investigation. There is no further information available at this time.
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